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The Sun will come out for Nelles
The sun will come out tomorrow as the curtain rises on, ANNIE JR., the first production
ever at  Nelles School in Grimsby.

All students from kindergarten through grade six have been working hard and practicing
for the past two and a half months in order to see this musical come to fruition.

“This has been a collaboration between staff, students and parents,” explained Lorne
Gretsinger, Principal, Nelles Public School.

The periphery of the gym has been turned into the skyline of New York City circa
1920’s. The breathtaking sets were all designed by parent, Christina Clarke. A true
collaborative effort by students, teachers, secretaries and caretakers. 

“This is the first time Nelles has endeavoured to put on a production of this magnitude
which showcases the talents of each and every student. This arts experience will stay
with students for a lifetime.” concluded Gretsinger.

Performance Dates and Times:

Tuesday, April 24th      -        Matinee 1:00 p.m.
Wednesday, April 25th  -        Matinee 1:00 p.m.     Evening 7:00 p.m.
Thursday, April 26th     -        Evening 7:00 p.m.

Tickets: $5 per person $15 family 

Please note: There will be reserved seating only

For further information please contact:
Lorne Gretsinger, Principal, Nelles School
(905) 945-8022

Reference:
Deanna Farinacci, Communications Department
(905) 641-1550 ext. 4161

District School Board of Niagara
191 Carlton Street * St. Catharines * ON *  L2R 7P4 *
1-905-641-1550 *  Fax: 1-905-685-8511
Warren Hoshizaki, Director of Education and Secretary


